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May 5, 2015 

 

The TALON                     ECSS Newsletter          

 
Contact Information 
 
Chair of the Board & Board Trustee,  
Anna DeBartolo 
416-898-9653 
anna.debartolo@yrdsb.ca 
 
Superintendent of Schools,  
Becky Green 
905-764-6830 
becky.green@yrdsb.ca 
 
ECSS 
905-850-5012 
 
Principal 
Paolo Burzese 
paolo.burzese@yrdsb.ca  
 
Vice-Principal 
Lisa Weekes 
lisa.weekes@yrdsb.ca  
 
Vice-Principal 
Michael Vlachopoulos 
michael.vlachopoulos@yrdsb.ca 

                  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates at a Glance 

May 8 P.A. DAY 
May 18 Victoria Day  
May 25 CARRNIVAL 
May 28 Prom  
 

Weekly Focus 

 
We have started the process of planning for next year.  We have 

already hired our first two new teachers and we will be hiring a 

few more over the next few weeks.   Mr. Vlachopoulos is working 

with a team to build our timetable for next year.  Ms. Corneman 

and her team are putting the finishing touches on our graduation 

ceremony.   In other words spring is upon us and we are starting to 

wrap up this year and think about next year.     

 

Many of our senior students have started to receive acceptances 

from colleges and universities.   We know that although our 

seniors have many of the traits of young adults they sometimes 

struggle to stay focused these last few months of high school.   

Every summer I receive two or three panicked emails from 

students asking me to change their marks.   Students received an 

acceptance to a program but their marks have dropped and now 

the acceptance has been revoked.    

 

Most often it is the attendance patterns that change and shortly 

thereafter marks begin to drop.    My answer to these emails is 

always the same, “unfortunately I am unable to change your 

marks, I would be happy to meet with you to discuss alternative 

ways you retake the course and boost your marks.” 

 

Please encourage your children to continue to attend every day and 

demonstrate the high level of commitment that they have 

demonstrated throughout their time at ECSS.  We know ECSS 

students who attend every day are poised for success in their 

future endeavors.   We want to ensure all students have a smooth 

transition from their last semester of high school to their life after 

high school.   

 
 

Thank you,  

 

Paolo Burzese 
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GUIDANCE AND CAREER EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 
 

The Guidance and Career Education E-Bulletin can now be found under the Guidance link of 
the ECSS website. 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Safety 
 
With the coming of better weather and road conditions there is also an increase in student traffic  
on sidewalks, laneways, and roads. We would like to remind our student pedestrians and student  
drivers to be alert and to observe the rules of the road. Be Safe Thunderbirds! 
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School Newsletter Insert 

 

York Region District School Board Student Surveys 

 

In order to provide information for Board and School planning, York Region District School Board 

students in Grades 5 to 12 will be invited to participate in a school survey. The survey, which is 

anonymous and confidential, will be conducted from April 7 to May 15, 2015 and will take place at 

school.  The information from this survey will be used to identify areas to be addressed, monitor progress 

and plan strategies to support student achievement and well-being.  Aligned with Board priorities, the 

survey will address topics including equity and inclusion, school safety, learning environment, student 

well-being and other priorities. If you have questions, please contact the school office. 

 

PISA International Student Assessment 
 
Our school has been selected to participate in the OECD Programme for International 
Student Assessment (PISA).  The main purpose of the study is to determine whether 
youth across 70 countries are acquiring the necessary skills and knowledge to meet 
the challenges of the future.  42 ECSS students have been randomly selected by the 
PISA organization to respond to questions related to mathematics, science and 
reading.  Their participation does not affect their school marks or records in any way. 
Those students who have been selected to participate have been notified. 
We are excited to have our students represent Ontario and Canada! 
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